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Free Drive-Thru COVID-19 Testing at GCC

EVENT
 Event Date: 01/05/2021 08:00 AM to 12:00 PM

  Free Drive-Thru COVID-19 Testing at GCC

The Guam Department of Public Health & Social Services (DPHSS) will
be conducting free community Drive-Thru COVID-19 testing on the
GCC campus from 8am through 12 noon on Monday, January 4
and Tuesday, January 5, 2021. GCC employees and students are
encouraged to take advantage of this free testing on our campus. 
Testing from 8am – 9am on both days will be reserved for all GCC
employees and students.

The testing site will be Parking Lot J (Allied Health, LRC, Foundation
Building). If you are interested in getting tested, you will enter through
Gate 2B (on Sesame Street) and exit through Gate 2A onto Corten
Torres Street.

All employees and others coming to campus for other business, please
enter through Gate 3. Parking in Parking Lot J will during testing hours
will be restricted to DPHSS personnel.
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